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• Mr. Stacy entered the maritime industry in 2010 as a third mate of 
unlimited tonnage in the Merchant Marine working on oil tankers. Shortly 
thereafter, he started with NGA in the Maritime Safety Office.  
 

• Mr. Stacy has an extensive background in all matters of maritime safety 
information. He worked on numerous NGA maritime products, including 
standard, digital, and electronic nautical charts, notice to mariners, and 
served as a watch officer for the navigational warning desk.  

 
• He collaborated on the NGA-wide modernization efforts of Foundation 

GeoINT data. 
 

• He currently leads all operational aspects of the NGA’s Maritime Safety 
Watch.   

 
• He currently serving as the Deputy NAVAREA IV/XII Coordinator 

representing the United States in the IHO Worldwide navigational 
warning service subcommittee and other international working groups.  

 
• He serves on the International Hydrographic Organization’s S-124 Project 

Team developing the future standard of navigational warnings.  
 

• Lastly, Mr. Stacy is a graduate of the United States Merchant Marine 
Academy and has a degree in Marine Transportation. 


